
 

Call to Communities 

Pauktuutit is starting a new project as a national commemoration of 
Inuit Residential Schools experience and legacy. The project, entitled 

“TRC - Virtual Quilt” is a project for communities that are interested in 
producing an art piece that reflects the Inuit experience of Residential 
Schools. The original art piece will remain in the community where it 

was produced as a lasting commemoration of those experiences. 

 Inuit women are the focus of this project but anyone who attended an 
Inuit Residential School or Federal Hostel – or have been impacted 

directly or inter-generationally can be involved in the project. The final 
outcomes of this project are intended to document and preserve the 

legacy of these experiences and to help begin a dialogue of 
reconciliation and healing with all Canadians. 

Photos and videos will document the process of creating the art piece 
to become part of a ‘virtual quilt’ on the Pauktuutit website. Each 
participating community will be provided with materials and will 

document their process with photographs.  The final documentary will 
include voices and artistic expressions of the participants through 

video and still photography. 

To become involved in a project for your community, please check the 
Pauktuutit website. The deadline for project ideas and who will be 

involved is Friday, May 11, 2012 

For more information contact: 

Oo Aqpik, Abuse Prevention – Communications Coordinator toll free 1-
800-667-0749 

oaqpik@pauktuutit.ca 
 

www.pauktuutit.ca 
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